
From:  Chip Newell <chip@newheightgroup.com> 

To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov> 
CC: David Lloyd <lloyd@archetypepa.com>, Barbara Barhydt <BAB@portlandmaine.gov>, Ed Theriault 

<etheriault@e-tla.com> 

Date:  Thursday, March 19, 2015 11:33 AM 
Subject:  Re: 118 - Bike Rack site plan submission change 

 

Barbara and Jean: 
 

I have discussed this informally with Jeff Levine and he indicated he thought it could be possible to approve these racks but needed to determine 

what potential issues might exist.   
 

We are striving to create a truly fine building in a prominent location along Congress Street on Munjoy Hill.  Our efforts focus not only within 

the units and building public areas but also along the street itself for the benefit of the neighborhood.  We feel that the “number” bike racks are 
an important element in the overall presentation of the building within the neighborhood. 

 

We are willing to have the Condominium Association agree to maintain and, if necessary in the future, replace the bike racks to relieve the City 
of future obligations.  

 

I look forward to the opportunity to discuss this important element of our project with you and any other appropriate City officials, and I 

apologize for the late timing of the request; the “Number” bike rack has been on our drawings for the past year and I was not aware that they had 

not been presented to the City. 

 
Regards, 

 

Chip 
 

 
Chip Newell 

118 Brackett St.  

Portland, ME 04102 
Cell:  202-262-4567 

Email:  chip@newheightgroup.com 

 
 

 

 
 

On Mar 19, 2015, at 10:51 AM, Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov> wrote: 

 
> David 

>   

> This request raises policy issues and Barbara Barhydt will be responding to you. 
>   

> Thank you 

> Jean 
>  

>  

>   
>   

> Jean Fraser, Planner 

> City of Portland 
> 874 8728 

> >>> David Lloyd <lloyd@archetypepa.com> 3/18/2015 12:49 PM >>> 

> Jean 
> We are submitting the revised Bike rack design for your review and hopeful approval 

>   

> David Lloyd 
> Architect  

> Archetype, P.A.  

> 48 Union Wharf  
> Portland, ME  04101  

> Tele: (207) 772-6022  

> Fax: (207) 772-4056 
> Cell: (207) 831-8627 

> lloyd@archetypepa.com  

> http://www.archetype-architects.com 
>   

>   

>   



>  

> Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government business 
may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be 

released to the public and/or the media if requested.   --   

 


